

NASONVILLE PTO NEWS

September/October 2023

WHAT IS PTO?

Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) consists of parents, teachers, and school staff. Serve to enhance and maximize the education of every child while aiding them in achieving their highest potential.

PTO offers assistance to teachers, holds fundraisers for supplemental education materials and experiences, supports school and family social interaction, and provides a forum for sharing information on issues that impact our children. Every parent and Nasonville staff member can participate in PTO. Everyone is welcome!

NASONVILLE PTO BOARD

Jessica Griesbach
Co-President

OPEN

Vice President

Amber Stueland
Treasurer

Tina Borchardt
Secretary

NasonvillePTO@gmail.com



WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

The PTO welcomes Nasonville students, parents, teachers and staff back to school to begin the 2023-2024 school year.

We encourage you to participate in the Parent Teacher Organization (PTO). All parents, teachers, and staff are invited to take part in activities, meetings, fundraising and events of the PTO.

FALL EVENTS UPDATE

We have many upcoming events this fall! We will be looking for volunteers to help at these events. If you are interested in volunteering for a specific event – let us know! Sign-ups will also be posted on our Facebook page.

- Boogie Bash
- Pumpkin K-2 Party
- Scholastic Book Fair

Watch your emails, school newsletter, Nasonville PTO Facebook page for further updates.

VOLUNTEER APPLICATIONS

If interested in volunteering for a specific event, contact your child's teacher and a link will be sent to you to complete any necessary forms. You will only need to do this for events that take place during school hours. Thank you for your time!

YEAR-ROUND FUNDRAISING

See next page for more information about current fundraising options going on throughout the year. New fundraiser this year — Papa Murphy's Pizza Donate Day. Updated versions will be available on our Facebook page and the PTO News page on marshfieldschools.org>Elementary>Nasonville.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Papa Murphy's Pizza Fundraiser September 27

Fun Run
October 5

Apparel Sale
October 2-20

Book FairOctober 9-13

Parent/Teacher Conferences October 10 & 12

Scotty's Pizza Fundraiser
October 10

Picture Re-take Day
October 26

Boogie Bash October 27

Pumpkin K-2 Party
October 31



Nasonville PTO Year-Round Fundraising

2023-2024

Support Nasonville School with year-round fundraising opportunities to benefit our school!

NEW! Papa Murphy's - Donation Days

Each quarter, we will partner with Papa Murphy's to raise money for our school. On our Donation Day, all you need to do is place an order with Papa Murphy's – and 20% of sales are donated to Nasonville PTO. Order online, call or place order in-store for take & bake pizzas, salads, desserts and more!



DATES: Sept. 27, Dec. 20, Mar. 20, May 22

Box Tops for Education

No more clipping Box Tops - download the Box Tops app at www.boxtops4education.com shop as you normally would, then use the app to scan your store receipt within 14 days of purchase. The app will identify Box Tops products on your receipt. If you shop for groceries online or have digital receipts, you can submit your email receipts. Visit the app or website for more details and to see a full list of participating retailers.









SHOPPING FOR GROCERIES ONLINE?

You can still earn Box Tops for your school with your e-receipt!

See how at BTFE.com/emailgroceryreceipts

Scotty's Pizza & Chicken - Dine to Donate

On the 2nd Tuesday of the month, when you make a purchase with Dine to Donate slip at Scotty's Pizza & Chicken in Marshfield, a % will go to Nasonville PTO. The class with the most slips brought in will receive a free pizza party.

nate Scotty's Pizza & Chicken

DATES: Oct. 10, Nov. 14, Dec. 12, Jan. 9, Feb. 13, Mar. 12, Apr. 9, May 14.

Thank you for supporting our school!